LEGALS


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of District #40 in the counties of Washington and St. Clair, State of Illinois.  The Amended Budget for the said school district for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022 will be on file and available for public inspection at Marissa Community Unit District #40 Central Office, 1 East Marissa Street, Marissa, IL in this school district from and after 8:00 A.M. on the 18th day of May 2023 until the 19th day of June, 2023.  Notice is further given that a public hearing on said budget will be held at 7:00 P.M. on the 19th day of June, 2023 at the Central Office of Marissa Community Unit School District #40, 1 East Marissa Street, Marissa, IL in this School District #40 dated the 19th day of June, 2023, Board of Education, School District #40 in the Counties of Washington and St. Clair, State of Illinois.

By Secretary

Board of Education

